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Dear Parents, Candidates and Advocates, 

A late Happy Thanksgiving to you all. Let us remember to appreciate our 

spouse and children. Take time with your spouse. Have a nice meal together 

face to face and share three things you appreciate about each other. Do the 

same with your children; have one on one time together with each child and 

also share three things you appreciate about each other. (2nd King and Queen 

have done this since their Children were little). 

I am happy to announce that Patriots are now coming to study and get Blessed 

in the Sanctuary Church. Praise God. 

Please use the website with respect. If you get matched and blessed, please 

take off your profile. If you are talking to someone, please hide your profile. 

Advocates please help me with this too. Thank you. 

Next Zoom online Matching workshops: 

1. Thai speaking: Thursday December 9th, 8 am EST - 10 am EST. 

(Nuanchan will translate in to Thai).  



 

 

 

2. English speaking: Saturday, December 11th, 2 pm EST - 4pm EST. 

• Parents, Candidates, and Advocates are welcome. 

• Send me, Dorit Smith (doritsmith7@  gmail,com) your email. 

• Include your candidate's Name, Age, and Generation (1st or 2nd). 

• Sign up for Zoom and I will invite you about 1/2 - 1 hour before the call. 

• I will give a talk based on a power point about the Matching and 

Blessing. 

• Afterwards, each family and candidate will introduce themselves and say 

why would they like to be matched. 

I look forward to see some of you on the call. 

Remember to be Bold and Courageous. God has prepared a match for each 

one of you. 

May God Bless you and Guide you. 

Best wishes, 

Dorit Smith 

doritsmith7@  gmail,com 

  

 

  

 

 

  

 

    

 

 

  

 
 


